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Creating a care system that works for local young people

 

Young people with complex health needs in Gisborne, Sunbury, Bacchus Marsh and Melton will soon 
have better access to care thanks to a $1.78m funding commitment from North Western Melbourne 
Primary Health Network (NWMPHN). 

Incorporating the $1m in new mental health funding recently announced for the region, the total 
package will also boost alcohol and other drug (AOD) and after hours health services. 

NWMPHN CEO Adjunct Associate Professor Christopher Carter said the new funding could play a key 
role in building and supporting an integrated health service response for young people. 

“Young people in crisis often don’t need just one type of health service – they need a coordinated and 
individualised approach that takes a holistic view of their health needs and concerns,” A/Prof Carter 
said. 

“By providing a flexible response that includes mental health, AOD and after hours services, we aim to 
reduce the gaps in the existing system and ensure young people with complex needs get the care they 
need.” 

A request for tender (RFT) process opens tomorrow calling for proposals by local health organisations, 
ideally in partnership with other service providers, to deliver this coordinated, flexible service. 

 



   

 

The RFT will be open from 24 April until 18 May 2018, with services proposed to commence by mid-
year. For further information on the RFT process and to apply, please visit the NWMPHN Tenderlink 
page at https://www.tenderlink.com/mpcn/ 

 

For all enquiries: 
Jeremy Kennett 
Communications Coordinator 

Phone: (03) 9347 1188  

Email:  jeremy.kennett@nwmphn.org.au  or  newsletter@nwmphn.org.au  
Web:  www.nwmphn.org.au 
 

Don’t forget to find us on:  

              @NWMelbPHN and on                http://www.facebook.com/nwmphn   or                linked in 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
While the Australian Government Department of Health has contributed to the funding of this material, the information contained 
in it does not necessarily reflect the views of the Australian Government and is not advice that is provided, or information that is 
endorsed, by the Australian Government. The Australian Government is not responsible in negligence or otherwise for any injury, 
loss or damage however arising from the use of or reliance on the information provided herein 

 

ABOUT PHNs  
Funded by the Commonwealth Department of Health, PHNs began operation on 1 July 2015 and 
are responsible for coordinating primary health care and facilitating improved health outcomes 
in their local community. Melbourne Primary Care Network operates the North Western 
Melbourne PHN. 

 

We acknowledge the peoples of the Kulin nation as the Traditional Owners of the land on which 
our work in the community takes place. We pay our respects to their Elders past and present. 
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